
North York Community Council 

From: LyttonPark ResidentsOrganization <lyttonparkresidentsorg@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2017 6:05 PM 
To: North York Community Council 
Subject: NY24.19 Letter from LPRO 
Attachments: NY24.19Sep6 NYCC_LyttonParkResidentsOrg.pdf 

Would you be good enough to provide the attached to the members of North York 
Council as they consider the item. 
Thank you, 
Linda McCarthy 
Vice-President 

Lytton Park Residents' Organization Inc. 
Representing the area bounded by Lawrence Ave. W. south to Rose/awn Ave., Yonge St. west to Avenue 

Rd. 
Visit our website at https:/lloro. wordoress.com 

If you don't wish to receive these emails, please notify us: lvttonparkresidentsora(filqmail.com 
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LYlTON PARK REslDENTS' ORGANIZATION INC. 

Box 45031, 2482 Yonge Street 


Toronto, M4P 3E3 


August 30, 2017 	 Via Email: nycc@toronto.ca 

Chair Maria Augimeri and Members of North York Community Council 

Subject: 	 NY24.19 Pedestrian Safety Corridor - A venue Road, between Lawrence Avenue 
West and Eglinton Avenue 

On behalf of the Lytton Park Residents' Organization I write in support of the August 10, 2017 
Report from the Acting Director, Transportation Services, North York District recommending: 

1. 	 City Council adopt the traffic regulations outlined in Appendix "A" attached to the report 
entitled, "Pedesh·ian Safety Corridor -Avenue Road, between Lawrence Avenue West and 
Eglinton Avenue West", from the Acting Director, Transportation Services, North York 
District. 

However, we thought this might be an opportunity to include integrated Bike Lanes. Why is it 
not a Pedestrian and Cycling Safety Corridor? 

Nevertheless, the changes recommended will certainly provide a higher level of safety for 
pedestrians and cyclists alike. 

In closing it was confirmed that Ward 16 - Eglinton Lawrence has no bike lane infrastructure: 
http:Um.metronews.ca/#/article/news/toronto/2017/08/11/one-in-four-toronto-wards-are-bike­
1ane-dead-zones.html. 

Your truly, 

Linda McCarthy 
Vice-President 
lyttonparkresidentsorg@gmail.com 

c.c. Jared Kolb, Cycle Toronto 
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